Chelsea Benner

From: Rich Elliott <elliottr@kvfr.org>

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 11:17 AM

To: Chelsea Benner

Cc: Pat Nicholson; Joe Seemiller; John Sinclair
Subject: RE: [Ext] Notice of Application BL-19-00003
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This is a low impact action at this time. For future consideration, development/new construction will need to address:
e Access will need to be IFC (current edition at time of permit) Appendix D compliant.
e  WUI code mitigation as designated.
e Addressing clearly visible from both direction of travel on address road.

Thank you

Rich Elliott — Deputy Fire Chief
Kittitas Valley Fire and Rescue
509-201-6280

From: Chelsea Benner <chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us>

Sent: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 10:34 AM

To: Pat Nicholson <pat.nicholson@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Toni Berkshire <toni.berkshire@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Jesse Cox
<jesse.cox@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Holly Erdman <Holly.erdman@co.kittitas.wa.us>; Taylor Gustafson
<taylor.gustafson@co.kittitas.wa.us>; 'krd.keli@fairpoint.net' <krd.keli@fairpoint.net>; Rich Elliott <elliottr@kvfr.org>;
'fwalker@eburg.wednet.edu' <fwalker@eburg.wednet.edu>

Subject: [Ext] Notice of Application BL-19-00003

Good Morning,

Please review the following Boundary Line Adjustment application submitted by Carlson Farms (BL-19-00003). Any
comments need to be submitted by 5pm on February 12™. Please let me know if you have any questions.

BL-19-00003 Internal

BL-19-00003 External

Thank you,

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682



chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
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